CARES Act Update 3-27-20

Based on the normal interruption of college and university students, Congress passed the CARES Act (Coronavirus
Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act) on March 27, 2020 to assist students in covering the unexpected costs
related to the COVID-19.

Wallace Community College-Dothan received $1,827,879 on May 12, 2020 of the Institutional Share of the Higher
Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

The College signed the Certification and Agreement, and returned it to the Department, assuring that the institution
has used, or intends to use funds.

Wallace Community College-Dothan has not distributed or obligated any of the Institutional Share of the HEERF
funds as of June 30, 2020.

Wallace Community College-Dothan, has issued no subcontracts or sub-awards with the HEERF grant funds.



